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Comments: First | would like to thank you for allowing us the tax paying citizens the opportunity to voice and
hopefully assist in the structural changes that are needed to be made to help us protect our public lands.

However | don't see why tax paying Montana's should have to pay to have access to their public lands nor
should we have to fight the outfitters/rafting company for parking, campsites, water use, grazing and the use of
the roads. (The rafting companies have caused general traffic congestion with their dropping off and picking up of
costumers almost four times a day along with their complete disregarded to the speed limits.)

We should decrease commercial use and increasing the permit pricing.

And as for the motor vehicles camped out or parked on gravel beds this should prohibited. Oil and water don't
mix.



